University of St. Francis-International Programs Office
U.S. Department of State Travel Warning Policy

The University of St. Francis fully supports international engagement throughout the world. It
encourages international activities by its students and faculty that will strengthen USF’s cross-cultural
ties. At the same time, University of St. Francis understands that engaging in international activities in
certain areas of the world pose an additional risk as some regions around the world are affected by war,
terrorism, political unrest, disease, and natural catastrophes. University of St. Francis aims to balance
the importance of international educational opportunities against the potential risk. To do this,
University of St. Francis relies on information provided by the U.S. Department of State, most
importantly the Travel Warnings posted on its web site. In order to ensure we are providing students
and faculty with educational experience that do not put them at additional risk, the University does not
allow study abroad programs to run in countries that have current U.S. Department of State Travel
Warnings. All USF-sponsored study abroad or cultural experiences abroad must adhere to this policy.
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